
February 26, 2021

Upcoming Dates

February
26-All Pro Dads (remote
      meeting) 

March
1-Read Across America 
     Week... Stay tuned!

9-Spring Pictures

26-Kindergarten 
      enrollment ends

29-Spring Break begins

* Due to the pandemic, 
in-person events 
(concerts, PTO meetings, 
STEM/Literacy night, etc.) 
are postponed  through 
spring break. We will 
continue to reassess and 
post updates. 

  

A note from Mr. Cox…
Two weeks ago, we had our Valentine’s 
parties. We missed having our families join 
us. The students had a great time. Here are 
some photos from the day. 

Community Corner

Attention 4th Grade 
Parents:

BWI PTO is looking for 
volunteers for the 2021-2022 
executive board. Please email 

bwispto@gmail.com if you 
are interested. 

2021-22 Preschool and 
Kindergarten 

Enrollment Information 
is Now Available

Job Opportunities...

Are you looking for a way that you can make 
a positive impact in Big Walnut Schools?  
The district is in need of substitute 
custodians, food service workers, and bus 
drivers.  If interested, please visit our Job 
Opportunities page to apply.
 
Training will be provided to all substitutes - 
potential drivers will receive all training 
necessary to meet licensing requirements 
for drivers.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Ron McClure at 
740-965-8967.

Quote of the Week:
“If a farmer doesn’t 

plant seeds, he’ll never 

harvest a crop.”

Dr. Gary Oliver

Souders Spotlight…2nd Grade
Second Grade has been working hard on subtraction within 1000 with 
and without regrouping! We follow the workshop model which gives 
students the opportunity to collaborate, share their thinking, self reflect 
and work on skills that meet their needs. This model combines whole 
group instruction with hands-on learning, small-group opportunities and 
learning stations. 

CARE. GROW. CONNECT.

Students will have the following lunch options daily:
1st Choice-Rotates Daily 
2nd Choice-PB&J Uncrustable
3rd Choice-Munchable w/ yogurt
4th Choice-Chicken Tenders
Students will also have a fruit and vegetable choices 
daily.

Bus Reminder...

Due to the pandemic and maintaining as 
much spacing as possible on our buses 
each day, students are required to ride 
their scheduled bus to and from school at 
all times. Changes to a student's bus 
schedule so that they can ride home with 
a friend or relative are not permitted. If 
your child's place of residence changes, 
please contact the school to ensure 
proper changes of their bus schedule.
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